
This drawing is a rendition of what 
the vision is for the small concession
stand. The image below is a view 
from the infield of the south diamond.
This view shows where the concession 
stand will be built. 
(Set back behind home plate)

This rendering was drawn by local artist
Geraldine Buteyn. The Parks & Rec 
Committee would like to extend a big
thank you to her for her time and talent
in assisting with this rendition!


